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I strongly oppose SB 238. The unchecked use of drones to surveil the public would 

be invasive and an open invitation to abuse of individuals by law enforcement. If law 

enforcement wants to use drones, their use thereof must be tightly regulated by an 

impartial judiciary. Anything else would be disastrous, and no one would be safe nor 

free. 


